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Disclaimer 

This newsletter contains information about services provided by a range of organisations and individuals. Inclusion in our Newsletter is 

by no means an endorsement of the quality of the services provided. Wirral Mencap is acting as a distributer of information only; 

assessing the suitability of activities or services remains the  responsibility of the individual/s. 

Learning Disability Week 2016!  
We held some great events during Learning Disability Week 2016 (20th 
- 04rf Hslc', Rfc rfckc rfgq wc_p u_q ñdpgclbqfgnò qm uc nsr ml _ 
number of events to bring people together.  
 

We had a drop-in lunch which was 
attended by Wirral Mencap members and 
friends from Autism Together. We also had 
_ ñAp_drcplmml Rc_ò ufgaf u_q _rrclbcb `w 
The Mayor of Wirral, Councillor Pat Hackett.  
While he was here, the Mayor added his 
dglecpnpglr rm msp ñDpgclbqfgn Rpccò rm qfmu 
his support for Learning Disability Week 
_lb rfgq wc_pòq rfckc md ñDpgclbqfgnò, 
 

The highlight of the week had to be  msp ñNgalga gl rfc N_piò ufgaf u_q 
held on Saturday 25th June in the Walled Garden at Wallasey Central 
Park. The event was held in partnership with Options for Supported 
Living and was attended by people from the two organisations, their 
families and members of the local community.  

 

There was a face painting stall, a visit from 
Mickey and Minnie Mouse and a whole afternoon 
of music from local performers. It was the 
perfect finish to a week of events that 
celebrated the importance of friendship and 
community involvement for all!  
 

Thanks go to everyone that helped us to deliver 
a fantastic Learning Disability Week 2016, 
including; Helen from Happy Times Activities, 
Options for Supported Living, Party Animals 
Upton for lending us the Disney Costumes, 
Volunteers who helped throughout the week, 
and musicians Nicola, Henry Floyd, Megan Louise 
and Vox at the Light Community Choir!  

Wirral Mencap  
Newsletter  

  Volume 13, Issue 4 - August 2016  
  www.mencapwirral.org.uk  
  info@mencapwirral.org.uk  

Contact 
0151 666 1829 

Wirral Mencap 
42 - 44 Market Street 
Birkenhead 
CH41 5BT 
 

Office Hours 
Mon: 9amî5pm 
Tues: 9amî5pm 
Weds: 9amî5pm 
Thurs: 9amî5pm 
Fri: 9amî5pm 
Sat: CLOSED 
Sun: CLOSED 
 

The office is open at 
these times for  
anyone requiring  
information or 
support.  
 

If you require help 
with a specific issue 
please call ahead to 
book an appointment 
with a member of the 
team.  
   

Follow us on 
Facebook or Twitter 
for the latest updates,  
opportunities and 
news stories. 

Welcome to this Summer Edition of the Wirral 
Kcla_n Lcuqjcrrcpçççç 
We hope you find it interesting and informative. If you have any 
comments or feedback please contact the Wirral Mencap office on 0151 
666 1829 or email info@mencapwirral.org.uk.  

mailto:info@mencapwirral.org.uk
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Congratulations  
Ken and Claire!  

Long standing member, Ken, is pleased to 
announce that he is getting engaged to the 
lovely Claire. The happy couple met through 
b_rgle _eclaw ñJst0kccrsò, 
 

We were thrilled to meet Claire a few weeks 
ago when they both popped into the office for 

a cup of tea. Claire has 
decided that she would 
like to join Wirral Mencap 
_q ucjj, Qfc rmjb sq ñGòb 
like to thank Mencap for 
helping Ken become the 
ncpqml fc gq rmb_w, Gòk 
npmsb md uf_r fcòq 
_afgctcb, G a_lòr u_gr rm 
hmgl Kcla_n rmmò, 

Job Vacancy 
 

Cleaner 
4 hours per week  

£7.20 per hour  
 

We are looking for someone to help us 
keep the Wirral Mencap office clean and 

tidy. This means doing jobs like 
¶ Cleaning the floors  

¶ Hoovering 
¶ Emptying the bins  

¶ Cleaning the toilets and kitchen  
¶ Dusting 

 

Call 666 1829 to find out how to apply.  
Applications need to be in by 31st August.  

Wanted! Buddies and 
Befrienders  

 

Could you spare two or three hours a week?  
 

Could you help someone get out 
and about more in their local 
community? Buddies and 
befrienders support people to 
access activities or volunteering 
opportunities in their local area.  
 

To find out more about this fulfilling 
volunteer opportunity, call Lizzie on 666 1829.  

How could we improve Wirral 
Mencap Membership?  

Gròq lc_pjw rgkc rm pclcu wmsp Ugpp_j Kcla_n 
Membership. We will send you a form with the 

October Newsletter.  
 

What could we do to make membership 
better?  

 

Is there anything that you would like as part 
of your membership?  

 

Is the £5/year price right?  
 

Please let us have your comments and feedback 
by Friday 2nd September.  

 

Send an email to info@mencapwirral.org.uk  or 
give us a call. 

Gateway Award Party!  
On Friday 1st July a party 
was held for Bronze and 
Silver Gateway Award 
achievers at St Josephs 
in Wallasey.  Family and 
friends were invited to 
celebrate the 
accomplishments of 1st 
and 2nd year Gateway Award participants 

and to see them receive their 
certificates.  It was a great 
night for everyone involved, 
including the staff. Lizzie 
Carline,  our new Projects 
K_l_ecp q_gb ñRfc n_prw u_q 
such a wonderful way to say 
thank you and well done to 
the participants for being so 

committed and working so hard to achieve 
rfcgp _u_pbqò 
 

Participants on the award have to complete 
3 kmbsjcq* mlc md ufgaf gq _ òAf_jjclecò 
module.  This year 10 participants took part 
in the Wirral 
Coastal Walk, 
really pushing 
their own 
limits whilst 
raising over 
£600 for Wirral 
Mencap.  

mailto:info@mencapwirral.org.uk
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Low Cost Holiday Centre in Wales  
The Ty Glyn Davis Trust (registered charity number 
1068156) provides a unique self -catering holiday venue 
which is fully accessible for groups or families. The Centre 
is a single storey building and has been awarded an 
'Accessibility Grade 2' Status, (suitable for wheelchair 
users with assistance) and can accommodate up to 15 
people (accommodation for larger groups available if 
required). 
 

The facilities within the centre include but are not limited 
to: 
Ã@_rfpmmk ugrf _bsjr qgxcb qfmucp `cb* h_asxxg `_rf* pmjj-
in shower and ceiling 
mounted tracking hoist.  
ÃGlt_a_pc @gpbgc Cjcarpga 
Mobile Hoist 
Ã@@O _pc_ 
ÃJ_slbpw pmmk  
ÃDsjjw cosgnncb igrafcl  
ÃQn_agmsq jmslec _lb 
recreation area with snooker table, Freeview television, 
DVD player, Xbox, large connect 4 and board games 
Ã@c_srgdsj qclqmpw u_jjcb e_pbcl  
 

E-mail - info@tyglyndavistrust.co.uk   
Website - http://www.tyglyndavistrust.co.uk    
Phone - 0345 094 4364 

FREE Wills and Trusts 
Seminar  

 

Thursday 8 September  
12:30pm - 2:30pm  

 

The Quaker Meeting House  
22 School Lane,  

Liverpool, L1 3BT  
 

National Mencap are putting on a 
FREE information session about 
setting up Wills and Trusts for the 
benefit of someone with a learning 

disability. The session will be 
presented by a local legal 

professional who has experience 
of drafting Wills for the benefit of 
people with a learning disability. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Call 02076966925 or email 
willsandtrusts@mencap.org.uk to 

book a place. 

mailto:info@tyglyndavistrust.co.uk
http://www.tyglyndavistrust.co.uk
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